AFTER SCHOOL PROGRAMS

| KALO 21st CCLC info@kalo.org |




*Important Information*

Book Fair is coming soon - November 15th-17th.

Special Event for book fair will be on Nov. 16th 5pm-
7pm. We will have a book raffle, reading time, light
refreashments.. Please come and support raising
readers..

All after school programs are open to all our keiki..

If there are any parents who have any special skills
that you would like to share with our keiki

Contact: Stasia Nauka for more information on how to

sign up: 808-890-2508, stasia@kalo.org
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